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HARINGEY COUNCIL – PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
ROAD SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS – DURNSFORD ROAD N22 

The Haringey (Moving Traffic Restrictions) (No. ***) Order 202* 
 

T77 
 

1. Notice is hereby given that the Council of the London Borough of Haringey proposes to 
make the above mentioned Order under sections 84, and 124 of and Part IV of Schedule 
9 to the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended and under section 90a and 90c of 
the Highways Act 1980 and the Highways (Road Humps) Regulations 1999 to introduce 
raised speed tables in Durnsford Road N22. 

 
2. The general effect of order will be to replace the 20MPH speed limit with a 20MPH zone 

inclusive of raised speed tables detailed below on Durnsford Road N22 from a point 28 
metres south west of its junction with Bounds Green Road (outside No.8 St Gabriels Court) 
to its junction with Albert Road.  

 
It is also proposed that raised speed tables will be introduced outside the following properties 
(unless otherwise stated) on Durnsford Road N22: 
Locations 
No.2, No.24/23, No.57 (existing zebra crossing will be raised), No.77, No.84/82, adjacent 
to 1 to 14 Maya Place, No.121/123, No.147 (existing zebra crossing will be raised), 
adjacent to the grassed area at Durnsford Road/Albert Road junction 
 
Maximum height of the speed tables will be 100mm. 
 

3. Copies of the proposed Order and of the Council’s statement of reasons for making the 
Order and plans showing the locations and effects of the Order may be inspected during 
normal office working hours until the end of a period of 6 weeks from the date on which the 
Order is made or the Council decides not to make the Order, at the reception desk, 
Alexandra House, 10 Station Road, Wood Green, N22 7TR or can be viewed online at 
https://consultation.appyway.com/haringey 

 
4.  Any person wishing to object to the proposed Order or make other representation should 

send grounds for their objection via the online portal 
https://consultation.appyway.com/haringey or alternatively email  
traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk or write to Traffic Management Group, Alexandra House, 4th 
floor, 10 Station Road, Wood Green, N22 7TR quoting reference 2022-T77, by 16th January 
2023. 

 
Dated: 14th December 2022 
Ann Cunningham 
Head of Highways and Parking 
 
 


